Joe Searcy

126 Meadow Brook Dr.
Searcy Ar. 72143
Dear Joe;

  I wanted to take a moment or two to thank you sincerely for taking time to be with us at Revival Church this past Sunday. You honored us by being here. Thank you. It has been a blessing for us to have your wife Alicia in service for the past several weeks as well. I hope that we have in some way been a blessing to you both. 

  I would also like to invite you to come again. I hope you both have had the chance to meet some of the people in the Church. They are truly some of the finest and friendliest people I know. We all welcome you warmly. 

  Let me remind you of our annual Friends Day service which will be on March 4th at 10.00 am. We will have special singing and worship, a very special meal will be served afterwards, it is truly a special day. I really encourage you all to attend and if possible bring a friend or family member with you.

  I do hope to see you again very soon. I will enclose a card with the telephone numbers where you can reach me if you need anything at all. 

                                                                    Thanks again and God bless you
                                                                    Danny Whitley (pastor)  

